
 

 

 
 

Improvements at the intersection of Great Western Highway and 
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Proposal 

Roads and Maritime Services invited feedback from the community and stakeholders in June on a 

proposal to create a second right turn lane from Great Western Highway onto Doonside Road and 

Brabham Drive in Eastern Creek. This includes: 

 widening Great Western Highway from the centre median to create additional right turn lanes 
onto Doonside Road and Brabham Drive 

 widening the existing eastbound and westbound left turn slip lanes from Great Western Highway 
onto Brabham Drive and Doonside Road 

 adding two signalised pedestrian crossings on the north and south sides of the intersection. 

Consultation and decision 

We distributed 1193 letters to the local area and key stakeholders inviting feedback by 9 June 2017 (see 
Appendix A and B).  

We received feedback from 10 people, three in support and seven were neither in support, nor opposed. 
Nine people stated that another left turn only lane should be added from Doonside Road onto Great 
Western Highway.  

After considering all responses, we have decided to proceed with the proposed improvements 
unchanged. 

We have responded directly to questions or concerns raised. 

Our work 

Work will start in March 2018. 

We will notify the community and stakeholders again before starting work and will continue to update 
them as the project progresses.  



 

 

 



 

Feedback and responses  

Matter raised  Roads and Maritime’s response 

Another left turn only lane should be added from Doonside Road 
on to Great Western Highway.  

(9 comments) 

Thank you for your suggestion. 
 
The objective of this work is to improve traffic flow on Great Western Highway, improvements to other 
roads, such as Doonside Road, are not part of the scope of this project. We will consider this suggestion 
as part of future planning for the area.  

We support this proposal in full. 
 
(2 comment) 

Thank you for supporting the proposed improvements to the intersection of Great Western Highway onto 

Doonside Road and Brabham Drive in Eastern Creek  

 

After considering community feedback, Roads and Maritime Services has decided to proceed with the 

proposal without change.  

If you have any further questions, please contact us on 1800 332 660 or 
nsw_projects@downermouchel.com.   

 



 

 

 

Appendix A – ‘Have your say’ letter May 2017

 



 

 

   



 

 

Appendix B – Distribution area for Have Your Say letter 

 

 


